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eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 

Number: Ref: 02/2022 

Subject: Handling of T1 Transits in Dublin Port 

Who should read: All those involved in RoRo transit movements ending in Dublin Port 

Related Notification: None 

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: eCustoms@revenue.ie  

Issue Date: 27 January 2022 

 

Please be advised that due to the low volume of transits being processed in the dedicated Transit 

Terminal area in T7 in Dublin Port, Revenue is moving its transit interventions from T7 to T11 with 
effect from 1 February 2022.  

As a result of this change, trucks previously given a ‘Call to Customs Transit T7’ channel will now 

receive ‘Call to Customs Transit T11’ channel.  On arrival at T11, these transit movements will be 

processed as normal. 

The Department of Agriculture, Food, and the Marine (DAFM) and the HSE will continue to maintain 

a presence in T7 and conduct interventions in T7.  

Revenue would like to remind all traders involved in bringing goods into Ireland by truck or trailer on 

a RoRo ferry of their obligations to ensure correct completion of the PBN and to correctly follow the 

channel information at disembarkation for the associated PBN. 
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